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Colonel Joseph 0. Mauborgne, 
Signal Corils, 
Aircraft Radio Laboratory, 
Wright Field~ 
Dayton, Ohio. 

Dear Colonel: 

September 24, 1936 

This is just a short note to acknowledge 
receipt o£ your letter of September 16, and to thank you 
most sincere~ for tha trouble you went to regarding the 
same. I think the situation will straight~ itself oit all 
right. 

I am feeling ver,y muCh better and hope to 
continu~ to improve. I found it necessar,y to as~ to be 
relieved .rrom most or the administrative details .ror a 
while, eo that I could feel a ~ttlc bit easier in ~ 
mind and got back some poise. 

With very best regards and DlE'.:ay thanks, I 

Sincere~ yours, 

William F. Frle~an. 
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